

BPS/001/04-04-2024

Subject: Eid Al Fitr Holidays

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Buds Public School!

As we approach the end of Ramadan, we would like to inform you that the school will be closed for Eid Al Fitr holidays from Monday, 8th April, 2024, to Sunday, 14th April, 2024. During this period, both the school and office will remain closed, allowing our students, teachers, and staff to celebrate this joyous occasion with their families and loved ones.

Please Note: The school office will be operational on Saturday, 13th April, 2024 from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm.

We hope this break provides an opportunity for relaxation, rejuvenation, and quality time with family and friends. We wish you and your family a blessed and joyous Eid celebration.

We look forward to seeing you all soon!

Regards,

Donald Errol Weilson

Principal

مدرسة البراعيم العامة, دبي BUDS PUBLIC SCHOOL, DUBAI Tel.: 04 -2888143, Fax: 04 -2888146 PERIOCIPAL principal@budsdxb.ae